
We wanted to inform you that the first phase of our spalling repair project will take place from November 1, 2023-February

1, 2024. We understand the importance of minimal disruption during our guests stay, so we'll be isolating repairs to one

wing at a time and work will only take place on weekdays between 9am-4pm. A detailed project schedule is forthcoming as

we are still solidifying the timeline with the contractors.

We appreciate your understanding 
as we work to improve your 

experience during this stay and 
future visits. 

ALOHA

Diagram as of 10/31/2023; Repair schedule is subject to change.
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